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MARTIN FRIEDMAN 
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mfriedman@deanmead.com 

Re: Docket No. 20230083-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in Orange 
County by Pluris Wedgefield, LLC 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Pursuant to Commission Order No. PSC-2024-0118-PAA-WS, issued on April 23, 2024, 
Pluris Wedgefield, LLC ("Utility"), pursuant to Commission Rule 25-30.360, is required to make 
refunds of interim rates and file a refund report within 90 days, which is July 22, 2024. Due to 
staffing limitations, and the fact that this is the first refund the Utility has had to make, it is apparent 
that the Utility will not be able to meet that deadline. Thus, the Utility requests a 30-day extension 
through August 21, 2024, within which to accomplish these requirements. Since refunds are with 
interest, the customers are not prejudiced by this short delay. 

Should you or Staff have any questions regarding this request please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

MSF: 

Very truly yours, 

Isl Martin S. Friedman 
Martin Friedman 

Cc: Daniel Dose & Jennifer Crawford (via email) 




